

TERM 1 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER | MONDAY 7
APRIL 2025



YEAR 10 CHILD STUDIES SHARE EASTER WITH PREP

Year 10 Child Studies students, led by Miss Natalie Dinjar, recently visited our Prep classes to run Easter craft activities, putting their learning into practice. This hands-on experience allowed them to connect with the younger students, guiding them through creative projects and fostering a fun, interactive environment.































The activity reinforced key concepts from the Child Studies curriculum, such as child development and positive interactions. Next term, students will be covering First Aid, making it a great opportunity to build on their skills in caring for others. Thank you to everyone involved for making it a memorable experience!

Mr Kent Weir

PDHPE Coordinator & Coaching Leader